
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE 

Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) System for the 
Hawaii State Public Library System 

 
ISSUED:  JANUARY 31, 2023 

 
 
NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE OFFERORS 
 
This Addendum is hereby made a part for the Request for Proposals (“RFP”). 
 
This is a follow-up question received to the shipping/logistics response to Response #2, 
page 2 on Addendum 1, issued on January 24, 2023. 
 
FOLLOW-UP QUESTION #1 
The equipment for the Islands of Lanai and Molokai are listed under Maui.  Does the library 
want equipment for Lanai and Molokai shipped directly to those islands?  Or does the library 
want equipment for Lanai and Molokai shipped to a location in Maui? 
 
FOLLOW-UP RESPONSE #1 
Lanai and Molokai are part of Maui County, that is why they are listed under the Island of Maui.   
As stated in Section 2.1, all locations listed in Attachment A – List of Library and Support Offices 
Location, should be considered as individual points of delivery.  Yes, our expectation is that all 
Lanai and Molokai components will be delivered directly to the library location. 
 


